

CONGRESSMAN JOHN B. LARSON CONNECTICUT'S 1**

October 26, 2021

Barbara Silverstone Executive Director NOSSCR 161 Airport Executive Park Nanuet, NY 10954

Dear Barbara,

Thank you so much for participating in today's historic roll out of Social Security 2100: A Sacred Trust! It's been more than 50 years since Congress has enhanced the program and 38 years since there has been comprehensive action by Congress.

We are about to change that. Our bill will help the 65 million Social Security current beneficiaries and the more than 5 million fellow Americans who have worked all their lives, paid into the system and receive a below poverty level check. Please know how grateful I am for your support and look forward to our continued work together.

All the best,

JOHN B. LARSON

United States Congressman (CT-01)

Barbara.

Thanks again for all your help! all The Best